
From: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Sent: 12/6/2013 10:19:15 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Redacted Gas 

Ops Data Requests (/Q=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipi 
ents/cn=SanBrunoIncidentData); Redacted 
Redacted 1; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EB J1) 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: Response to your most recent Stanpac questions 

Thank you Laura. I'll contact Redact jf we have any questions 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 10:06 AM 
To: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Cc: Redacted Redacted Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); Gas Ops Data 
Requests 
Subject: Response to your most recent Stanpac questions 

Good morning Eugene -

Here are responses to questions you had a couple weeks ago about Stanpac. If you have any 
questions about them, I would volunteer I Redacted 

I hope this provides the information you need. 

Regards, 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0260128 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&ETs committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , , . , , To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/ 
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